
 

 

 

 

Dear Installers, 
  
As many of you may know the Public Service Commission has approved the 
Implementation of a Community Net Metering Program.  NYSERDA and Department 
of Public Service staff will be hosting a webinar on the approved order and will be 
available to answer program questions. The webinar will be held on Thursday, August 
27, 2015 at 10:30am. 
Complete webinar information will be emailed out next week.  
  
We will not be holding our regularly scheduled conference call on August 13th.  
The next PV Installer Monthly call will be held on September 10th at 9am. 
  
Thank You,  
NY-Sun Team 
  
About NY-Sun  
NY-Sun, a dynamic public-private partnership, will drive growth in the solar industry and make solar 
technology more affordable for all New Yorkers. NY-Sun brings together and expands existing programs 
administered by the New York State Energy Research and Development Authority (NYSERDA), Long 
Island Power Authority (LIPA), PSEG Long Island, and the New York Power Authority (NYPA), to ensure 
a coordinated, well-supported solar energy expansion plan and a transition to a sustainable, self-
sufficient solar industry. To learn more about NY-Sun, visit ny-sun.ny.gov 
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